
 

REFLECTIONSREFLECTIONSREFLECTIONSREFLECTIONS    
 

June 21, 2017 
 

MINISTER 

GREG L. LONG 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
 

 

 

Vacation Vacation Vacation Vacation     

Bible SchoolBible SchoolBible SchoolBible School    
 

 
 

See Details Inside    

 

 

WMU JUNE MISSION PROJECT 

This month we will be participating in the “Pack a Pack” 

program sponsored by the Chilhowee Baptist Center.  A 

list of supplies will be distributed to each of the Sunday 

School classes.  The Blount County School System no 

longer requires mesh or clear backpacks.   

Backpacks need to be turned in by July 9th.   

Please place backpacks on the table to the left of the 

Sunday School office door.  CBC is also in need of new 

socks and underwear for children, K-12.  They ask that 

you please do not put the socks and underwear inside the 

backpacks.  They are also receiving calculators this year.   

These will be given to the school system and will be 

distributed to the students who need them.  Thank you for 

your help in this ministry.   

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. June 25th 4:30 PM 

VBS Sun. June 25th – Thu. June 29th  

No Wed. Evening Service Wed. June 28th 

Church Office Closed Tue. July 4th 

WMU Meeting Wed. July 5th 6:30 PM 

 

PGBC CookbookPGBC CookbookPGBC CookbookPGBC Cookbook    
We still have copies of the 1998 Edition of the PGBC 

“Table Treasures” Cookbook available.  If you would like 

to purchase one, please contact the office.  The cost per 

cookbook is $20.00.  

Security VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity Volunteers    

Sunday, June 25th 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Robert Galyon & Randy 

Headrick 

2nd Service Jim Hill 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 

    

 

 



2017 VBS 

Date: Sunday, June 25th thru Thursday, June 29th. 
 

Supper:  6:00 PM  Bible School: 6:30 -8:30 PM 
 

Ages:  3 years old through 6 Grade 
 

THEME: Galactic Starveyors: Discovering The God Of 

The Universe 
 

MOTTO: Searching the Visible, Discovering the Invisible 
 

SCRIPTURE: “He is the image of the invisible God, the 

firstborn over all creation. For everything was created by 

Him, in heaven and on earth, the visible and the invisible, 

whether thrones or dominions or rulers or authorities—all 

things have been created through Him and for 

Him.” Colossians 1:15-16 
 

Day 1 In the Beginning 
 

Day 2 God Is Still in Charge 
 

Day 3  God Sent Jesus 
 

Day 4  God Had a Plan for Jesus 
 

Day 5  God Is Always With Us 
 

Please be in prayer for the children who will be attending, 

for the teachers as they prepare their lessons, and for all 

our other VBS volunteers.   
 

Ashley Bramblett will be teaching a class for grades 7-12. 

 

We Need Your HelpWe Need Your HelpWe Need Your HelpWe Need Your Help    

If you have moved recently or have changed your 

telephone number, please contact the church office at 977-

1526 and provide us the updated information.  This not 

only helps us in the office, but also provides this 

information for your Deacon.   

 

JULYJULYJULYJULY    EARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERS    
Don and Mary Anderson 

 

Business MeetingBusiness MeetingBusiness MeetingBusiness Meeting    
Pleasant Grove Baptist Church met in regular business 

meeting with Rev. Greg Long presiding.   Minutes of 

previous meeting were read and approved.  Organization 

and department reports were given.  Finance report for 

May was presented.  The Sunday School average 

attendance for May was 198, average contacts were 159.  

Diann Ringer reported for the WMU.  Children’s Bibles 

and children’s Christian books were delivered to 

CHARM. Collection for “Pack a Pack” will be ongoing for 

the month of June.  The next WMU project will be in 

August.   Dan Blevens reported for the Trustees.  The 

trustees fixed a water leak and are still dealing with light 

fixtures.  Several projects have been approved and will be 

completed in the next several months.   Greg Long 

reported for the Homebound Ministry.  The first rotation 

for the Homebound Person of the Week will end on June 

24th.  The second rotation will begin on August 6th.  New 

schedules will be in place by July 30th.  There is no slack 

in sending out all weekly and birthday cards, and we 

believe that our homebound always know we care.  We 

thank everyone involved.  Greg Long reported for the 

Deacons.  Ordination service for Ashley Bramblett will be 

held July 16th at 6:00 PM at the church.  Ashley 

Bramblett reported for Youth.  MFuge mission trip in 

Nashville went very well.  Thanks to Susan and David 

Bullen for their years of service.   Ashley will be teaching a 

youth class during VBS. July will be a youth activity 

month with special activities planned for the youth.   
 

Old Business:  Nominating Committee recommended 

Darell Coppenger and Greg Lowe as Co-Sunday School 

directors for the 2017-2018 church year.  Passed. 
 

New Business:   None 
 

Marty Mueller motioned to adjourn.  All in favor. 
 

Greg Long, Moderator 

Lisa Welch, Acting Clerk 

 


